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Newsletter Term 6

We hope you're managing to keep
cool during this heatwave.
Our wonderful kitchen staff are
munching their way through
plenty of ice lollies to help them

keep cool.

It's hard to believe that
another academic year is
almost over and we're racing
towards the Summer Holidays.
Willoughby Foods would like to
thank you for all your support.
We hope you have loads of fun
over the upcoming six weeks
and look forward to seeing you
back in September.




Theme Day

2llousy Look out for our special themed day
Emergency Services Day menu on Friday 9th September to

Friday 9th Septemb .
e celebrate Emergency Services Day.

Fruit for dessert

We tried something different with our fruit
salad this term and trialled it in several
schools. We were thrilled to receive such

- B positive feedback. We were told that the
RS o siongy ooiscouk gl children loved the new look and taste.
Melons and strawberries have been on the

menu and were a big hit too. @

Vegetable Lasagne

It's been great to start using produce grown in the
Willoughby Foods School Garden in our school
lunches. The vegetable Lasagne was very popular.



Willoughby Foods School Garden Férg?rfgng";ﬁé‘
We hosted an Open Day at our Willoughby Foods School Garden
on Monday 18th July. Schools were invited to attend and meet
Steve Orchard from Lincs Fm's Farming Programme. On the
hottest day of the year we ensured everyone stayed safe with
extra shade, plenty of water, sunscreen as well as hats very kindly
donated by NFU. Tune in on Sunday 24th July to hear the
interviews.

| /,.jd;[[plb%l o ’

SCHOO!




We've also been delivering tasty meals

www.willoughby-foods.co.uk




